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November 23, 2020         VIA E-MAIL 

 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar and Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (EGI) EB-2020-0094 

Harmonized System Expansion Surcharge, Temporary Connection Surcharge and Hourly 
Allocation Factor  
Submission on the Draft Rate Order 

 
In accordance with the Board’s Decision and Order EB-2020-0094 these are the submission of 
VECC with respect to the Draft Rate Order of EGI in the above noted proceeding. 
 
VECC has reviewed the submission of Board Staff of November 23, 2020 in the noted 
proceeding.  We are in agreement with those submissions.  The Board clearly states in its Order 
that a contribution-in-aid of construction cannot be charged in combination with the TCS.  As 
such the proposed revisions of Staff are in keeping with that Decision.  For greater clarity we 
suggest that with respect to Rider I the words “and/or” be replaced by the words “or 
alternatively” rather than “or” as suggested by Staff. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 

 
 
Copy: 
EGI Regulatory 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 
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